
Subject: Hollywood Media District - Contract
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/24/2016 02:32 PM
To: Marcelo Sabbatell
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Marcelo:

Just left you two messages (one on your cell and other at work) would like to speak to you regarding our current deployment and our 
Board’s decision to move forward with the hourly increases effective August 1, 2016.  Do you have time for a call?

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


